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[You don't often get email from molly.r.berry@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Hi,
This email is show my support of a crosswalk being added at Four Oaks Lane and Mitchell Canyon, 6125 Clayton
Rd, Clayton Hoyer Hall.

I am advocating for capital improvement projects that will ensure safer routes to school and AFA compliance access
across the city of Clayton. Specifically:
- pedestrian crossing at four oaks lane and Mitchell canyon road
- Mitchell canyon road needs widening with sidewalks on both sides
-. The sidewalk from oak street to mt Zion drive requires redevelopment

These improvements are about safety, accessibility and dignity of all of our community- especially our children.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best,
Molly Berry
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